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Newsletter 

Headteacher: Mrs L Robinson                                                                                                                      (24/25) Issue 16 

Redfield Edge 
Primary School 

 

‘Striving to be the best version of ourselves.’ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our School Values 

compassion    respect         

resilience        

 

 

Holly 
Class 

What happens in spring? 
The children will be exploring the signs of 

spring, Easter celebrations including Shrove 
Tuesday, growing, planting and wildlife we 

see throughout the season. There will be an 
‘egg’ week, which focusses on new life. 

Hazel 
Class 

When did humans visit space? 
The children will learn all about our solar 

system, the names of the planets and about  
our star – the sun. The children will research 
Neil Armstrong and explore the first moon 

landing in 1969 as well as Tim Peake, a British 
Astronaut who spent 186 days on board the 

ISS. 

Pine Class What happened in the Great Fire 
of London? 

The children will learn about this historical 
event from 1666. They will look at various 

sources of information to understand what 
happened and why. Children will delve into 

our modern-day emergency services and 
learn about fire safety.  

Willow 
Class 

What have archaeologists taught 
us about Ancient Egypt? 

Year 3 will learn about life in ancient Egypt. 
They will learn about famous Pharaohs, the 

pyramids, and the famous written language – 
hieroglyphics. 

Beech 
Class 

How have Anglo Saxons affected 
modern day society? 

The children will explore the life of Anglo 
Saxons; their villages, their jobs and how and 
when they came to invade Britain. Children 
will use artefacts to explain the Anglo-Saxon 

culture and how they have influenced how we 
live our lives today.  

Maple 
Class 

What impact have ancient Greeks 
had on modern life? 

With food tasting and dressing up, the maple 
class children always love learning about 

ancient Greeks. 

Oak Class What is around and beyond our 
planet? 

This topic spans two terms due to Year 6 
having lot’s going on! SATs and camp are big 
milestones for the oldest children in school.  

 
 
 
 

Learning in Willow Class 
(History / D+T) 

This week Willow Class have created their Titanic shoebox cabins 
with each box representing the different social classes on board! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Children have constructed mini beds and even included some of 

the first-class luxuries! 
Miss Cole was so impressed. ☺ 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Save the Date 
Thursday 27th February 
HOLLY CLASS Cake sale 

Year 5 boys worked so 
hard this lunchtime 

building their very own 
structure – they really 
enjoyed it and were 

desperate to have their 
photo in the 

newsletter! ☺ 



 
 
  

  

  
 
 
 

  
 
 
  

  

 
 
 
 
  

 
 

    
 
 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 

Learning in Holly Class 
(Be my valentine!) 

This week in Holly Class, the children have been exploring: Who 
else helps us in our community? The children have been 

learning about different people who play important roles in 
their daily lives, from shopkeepers to vets. They have gained a 

deeper appreciation for the many ways their community 
supports us all! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Holly Class also took some time to celebrate Valentine’s Day, 
sharing kindness and love with their friends. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As Holly Class wrap up Term 3, they have been reflecting on all 
the wonderful learning they have done and looking ahead to 

Term 4 with excitement. The children cannot wait for the new 
adventures and discoveries to come! 

 
 
 

Learning in Hazel class 
(English – writing) 

In Hazel Class, the children have been busy writing. They have 
created two images, one imaginary and one real. The aim was 
for them to write a range of sentences using the present tense 

particularly words ending with ‘ing’.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Year 1 have really impressed Mrs Nelmes and Miss Edwards 
over the past two weeks while Miss Andrews has been poorly. 
The children have worked so hard and I know Miss Andrews 

will be so pleased with their efforts when she returns after the 
half term break. ☺ 

 
 
 

Learning in Beech Class 
(Double page spread ☺) 

This week in Beech Class, the children have been working hard 
on creating fantastic double-page spreads as part of their 

Learning Enquiry. Our big question is, "How did the Romans 
change Britain?" 

The children explored various aspects of Roman influence, 
including the introduction of roads, new forms of architecture, 

Roman baths, and their impact on the economy and trade. Each 
pupil has expressed their understanding creatively, using 

drawings, timelines, and detailed explanations. Their work 
highlights the breadth of their knowledge and curiosity about 

the Romans' legacy in Britain. It has been wonderful to see 
their pride in what they have produced! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Learning in Pine Class 
(Music) 

In music this week with Mrs Williams, the children were 
learning about keeping the pulse using their bodies and singing 

a sound pattern whilst keeping the pulse. The children sang 
‘This is … we are friends’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mrs Williams was really impressed with the children, working 
with partners to produce some great patterns. Mrs Williams 
described them as ‘amazing’ in this lesson. Well done Pine 

Class! ☺ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Save the Date 
17th-20th March 

Mock SATs week for Year 6 

Learning in Oak Class 
(Final art pieces) 

This week Oak class have created their final art pieces, which 
involved mixed-media collaging, sketching, and printing. They 

are proud of their designs, and it is wonderful to see their 

unique artistic skills shine! 😊 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to two of our Year 6 pupils who 

competed at the Somerset County Swimming Championships. 
Both children achieve personal bests, producing some pretty 
impressive times! Your club and school are immensely proud 

of you both! ☺ 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for the Diary  
 

Monday 24th February  First day of Term 4  Children back to school today. 
 

Wednesday 26th 
February  

Maple Class assembly  Parents and carers of children in Maple class are 
welcome to come into watch their performance – 2.50 – 
3.20pm. 
 

Thursday 27th February  Holly Class cake sale  Please come along and support the cake sale as all 
money raised goes to the children’s class. 
 

Tuesday 4th March  Parents Evening General parents evening, 4pm – 6.30 pm, book on 
Parentmail.  
 

Wednesday 5th March  Parents Evening  General parents evening, 4pm – 6.30 pm, book on 
Parentmail. 
 

Tuesday 11th March  Parents Evening – 
Support plan  

Support plan parents evening, 4pm – 6.30 pm, book on 
Parentmail. 
 

Wednesday 12th March  Parents Evening – 
Support plan with Mrs 

Griffiths 

Support plan parents evening, 4pm – 6.30 pm, book on 
Parentmail – this is with Mrs Griffiths 
 

  

Learning in Maple Class 
This week, the children in Maple class came to the end of their 

multiplication and division unit. They have explored and 
practised the key skills in a range of ways and will revisit specific 

areas in arithmetic sessions next term.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 5 also completed their Power of Parliament learning enquiry 
by comparing the democracy of the UK to non-democratic 

countries such as Apartheid South Africa. 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Save the Date 
Parents evening 

 Tues 4th & Wed 5th March 
2025 

 


